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Democracy Review Report 2023
published

Following responses received by members and branches to our consultation, we
have published the Democracy Review Report 2023.

The consultation issued in October 2023 is the latest piece of work done by PCS to
increase turnout and encourage more members to get involved in its democratic
processes.

Major work began in 2021 when motion A9 was carried at ADC. The motion
instructed the national executive committee (NEC) to review ways of raising
membership participation in the democratic life of the union. Further consultation
took place in March and July 2022.

The members’ survey raised several important factors that impact their decision
on whether to vote or not vote in union elections. These included the number of
candidates, candidate statements, local contact from reps, and the need for basic
information on the value of the union to members.

Following ADC 2023, Motion A15 instructed the NEC to consult on several areas,
including structural change to the NEC in terms of its size, a staggered election
system and exploring the use of single transferable vote (STV) and alternative
vote (AV) systems for the election of PCS senior full time officers (SFTOs). This
consultation set out the key facts on these areas and allowed branches to have
their say.

In total, the survey received 217 responses, with the focus being for branches to
respond, but in some cases, the responses made clear that they were responding
as an individual member.

There was no clear steer or overwhelming support for the changes in the
consultation questions but there was a significant number of responses that
demonstrated a desire for more education for members on the role of the NEC, its
functions and how members are elected to it.



Work will now begin on developing a training and education programme for
members who want to find out more about the democratic process and structures
of the union.

Following this education exercise, the union will revisit the issue and continue
consulting with members on possible changes in the future.

Read the report

The report has been issued to branches for their consideration, with a view to
agreeing motions for ADC if they wish, as will the NEC. You can read the full
report on PCS Digital.

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mypcs.pcs.org.uk%2Fs%2Farticle%2FUnion-democracy-review-2023-report&data=05%7C02%7Ctiarnanm%40pcs.org.uk%7C2c4e3119aa6741ab421208dc3232df24%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638440441270315095%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YGHgrqrD%2FVqBLyQMcJD%2B%2FF9%2BdouJ7iCQ1OW%2FZtaKGaw%3D&reserved=0
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